
Hounslow School Nursing Service 
 

#AskAboutAsthma Week - Monday 11th September 

 

As part of #AskAboutAsthma week there is a webinar available to all schools / Children & 
Young people / parents / carers - Please do consider registering for this and if possible 
forward to those families who have C&YP on your School Asthma register:-  

 
Learn Live broadcast for schools (Monday 11 September: 11.00 – 12.00): This free 
educational event will be broadcast directly to schools and others who register (including parents 
and carers). Dr Oliver Anglin, Tori Hadaway and Dr Jonny Coppel will be providing a teaching 
session to children on CYP asthma and answering their questions.  
For further information and registration details, please click here 
 
 
Communication with Parents / Carers - could you please include in your 
forthcoming newsletter or forward to those families with Children and young 
people on your School Asthma register:- 
 
 

Autumn / Winter is coming….. 

  

If your child has asthma and a preventative inhaler 
(Beige/ Brown/ Orange/ Red/ Purple/Pink) please make sure it is 

being taken regularly EVERY DAY even if your child is well as we are 
heading towards the most troublesome time of year for children 

with asthma. 
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fprimaryliveuk.com%2Faskaboutasthma-2023%2F&data=05%7C01%7Ckatie.bell15%40nhs.net%7C18131e4f63284e12223d08dbad326fb0%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638294204347467805%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=s9095%2B38folj5t6EVL9fmogZHF2%2FAiJcI2iSZjwrKg4%3D&reserved=0

